
 

 

During this National Police Week, the Republican Party of New Mexico honors 
the courageous men and women in law enforcement who protect our families, 
homes, businesses, and communities by putting their lives on the line every 
day. 
 
We also remember all of the police officers who were killed in the line of duty, 
including Officer Justin Hare and Officer Jonah Hernandez, who New Mexico 
tragically lost this year. 
 
RPNM is committed in our support for the men and women in New Mexico law 
enforcement, and we thank all officers for their dedication and sacrifice to our 
state. 


